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June 9, 2017 
Circular N° SBP-DR-0076-2017 
 
 
 
General Manager  
 
  Reference: Liquidity Atom (LS02) 
 
Dear General Manager: 
 
We refer to the provisions in Circular SBP-DR-0086-2015 dated June 11, 2015 by means of which the 
banks were required to submit the biweekly liquidity atom (LS02). In that regard, we wish to inform you 
that the Superintendency has deemed it convenient to rescind that requirement beginning Wednesday, 
June 14, 2017. 
 
The Superintendency of Banks will continue monitor the Banking Center’s liquidity. In the event the risk 
profile of a bank warrants it, the Supervision Division will request that particular bank submit the liquidity 
atom (LS02) for its control. 
 
We would greatly appreciate your providing the necessary instructions to your staff for compliance with 
these provisions. 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
Ricardo G. Fernandez D. 
Superintendent 
 
ARV/ac 
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